
 

 

 

 

An Update on Wichita’s Highway Projects          Week of Dec. 27, 2021 

          

          

Contacts:  Tom Hein, mobile 316-217-0356 tom.hein@ks.gov     
  Tracy Statton, mobile 316-217-0355 tracy.statton@ks.gov 
  
Links:  KDOT: www.ksdot.org  KanDrive: www.KanDrive.org  

Wichita KDOT: www.WichitaKDOT.org  WICHway: www.WICHway.org 

  I-235 Green: www.235green.org  North Junction: www.135Gold.com  

Twitter & Facebook: WichitaKDOT 

KDOT construction projects affecting traffic 

1. Green Project: I-235 from N. Meridian to N. Broadway PROJECT FINISHED 

Construction began on March 11, 2019 and all lanes and ramps opened on Nov. 

24, 2021.  

 

2. Gold Project Phase 2A: North Junction – I-135, I-235, K-96 & K-254  

Construction began on April 5, 2021. Three-year project that replaces the I-135 

ramps to SB I-235/WB K-96. Project website at www.135gold.org.  

• A long-term 11’ width restriction on the two lanes of SB I-135, 53rd St. to 

south of the I-235/K-254, is in effect (along with a 50 mph work zone speed 

limit).  

 

3. WICHway Camera & Message Board installations (15 locations)  

Phase 5 of WICHway installations began on March 22. Some work will require lane or 

shoulder closures but most of the work will have little impact to traffic. 

 

 

4. Right turn lane improvement on Patriot Ave. to K-15 in Derby  
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Installation of a right turn lane from W. Patriot Ave. to K-15 in NW Derby began on June 

21. Some lane closures will be necessary. The project should finish in December. 

 

 

Unsubscribe from this email list by emailing tom.hein@ks.gov (put Unsubscribe in the Subject 

line). 
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